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Dear Councilor Cryans:

Thank you for this opportunity to express the Forest Society’s support for the nomination of Patrick
Hackley as New Hampshire State Forester. For the record, I served on the preliminary review committee
which assisted Commissioner Sarah Stewart on the search for the next New Hampshire State Forester. In
that role, I strongly supported his consideration as a candidate for this important position.

Mr. Hackley’s education and work experience make him an excellent candidate. As you review his
resume, you will note his work in both the for-profit and non-profit sectors has required him to interact
with state and federal regulatory agencies, conservation organizations, private forest landowners and the
forest products industry. That ability to work with a broad range of stakeholders, especially the key New
Hampshire stakeholders, is a critical skill for the State Forester. We are confident he is committed to
maintaining the many partnerships that help sustain and steward New Hampshire’s public lands.

The State Forester is an important position in our state. Forests provide deep environmental, social and
economic benefits. They help to store carbon, clean the air and the water; they provide jobs in the forest
products industry; they improve soils; they provide diverse habitat for wildlife species; they offer outdoor
recreational opportunities.

The Forest Society values the strong working partnerships we have with the Department of Natural and
Cultural Resources, particularly the Division of Forests and Lands. These kinds of relationships are key
to furthering the impacts forests have on our lives and livelihood. Because his resume demonstrates a
recognition of that fact, we believe Mr. Hackley will be both an effective leader for the Division of Forest
of Lands and strong advocate for our state’s forests.

Thank you for your support of his nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions.

ack Savage, President
Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests
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Dear Councilor Volinsky:

Thank you for this opportunity to express the Forest Society’s support for the nomination of Patrick
Hackley as New Hampshire State Forester. For the record, I served on the preliminary review committee
which assisted Commissioner Sarah Stewart on the search for the next New Hampshire State Forester. In
that role, I strongly supported his consideration as a candidate for this important position.

Mr. Hackley’s education and work experience make him an excellent candidate. As you review his
resume, you will note his work in both the for-profit and non-profit sectors has required him to interact
with state and federal regulatory agencies, conservation organizations, private forest landowners and the
forest products industry. That ability to work with a broad range of stakeholders, especially the key New
Hampshire stakeholders, is a critical skill for the State Forester. We are confident he is committed to
maintaining the many partnerships that help sustain and steward New Hampshire’s public lands.

The State Forester is an important position in our state. Forests provide deep environmental, social and
economic benefits. They help to store carbon, clean the air and the water; they provide jobs in the forest
products industry; they improve soils; they provide diverse habitat for wildlife species; they offer outdoor
recreational opportunities.

The Forest Society values the strong working partnerships we have with the Department of Natural and
Cultural Resources, particularly the Division of Forests and Lands. These kinds of relationships are key
to furthering the impacts forests have on our lives and livelihood. Because his resume demonstrates a
recognition of that fact, we believe Mr. Hackley will be both an effective leader for the Division of Forest
of Lands and strong advocate for our state’s forests.

Thank you for your support of his nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jack Savage, President
Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests
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Manchester, NH 03108
Dear Councilor Gatsas:

Thank you for this opportunity to express the Forest Society’s support for the nomination of Patrick
Hackley as New Hampshire State Forester. For the record, I served on the preliminary review committee
which assisted Commissioner Sarah Stewart on the search for the next New Hampshire State Forester. In
that role, I strongly supported his consideration as a candidate for this important position.

Mr. Hackley’s education and work experience make him an excellent candidate. As you review his
resume, you will note his work in both the for-profit and non-profit sectors has required him to interact
with state and federal regulatory agencies, conservation organizations, private forest landowners and the
forest products industry. That ability to work with a broad range of stakeholders, especially the key New
Hampshire stakeholders, is a critical skill for the State Forester. We are confident he is committed to
maintaining the many partnerships that help sustain and steward New Hampshire’s public lands.

The State Forester is an important position in our state. Forests provide deep environmental, social and
economic benefits. They help to store carbon, clean the air and the water; they provide jobs in the forest
products industry; they improve soils; they provide diverse habitat for wildlife species; they offer outdoor
recreational opportunities.

The Forest Society values the strong working partnerships we have with the Department of Natural and
Cultural Resources, particularly the Division of Forests and Lands. These kinds of relationships are key
to furthering the impacts forests have on our lives and livelihood. Because his resume demonstrates a
recognition of that fact, we believe Mr. Hackley will be both an effective leader for the Division of Forest
of Lands and strong advocate for our state’s forests.

Thank you for your support of his nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Jack Savage, President
Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests
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Dear Councilor Prescott:

Thank you for this opportunity to express the Forest Society’s support for the nomination of Patrick
Hackley as New Hampshire State Forester. For the record, I served on the preliminary review committee
which assisted Commissioner Sarah Stewart on the search for the next New Hampshire State Forester. In
that role, I strongly supported his consideration as a candidate for this important position.

Mr. Hackley’s education and work experience make him an excellent candidate. As you review his
resume, you will note his work in both the for-profit and non-profit sectors has required him to interact
with state and federal regulatory agencies, conservation organizations, private forest landowners and the
forest products industry. That ability to work with a broad range of stakeholders, especially the key New
Hampshire stakeholders, is a critical skill for the State Forester. We are confident he is committed to
maintaining the many partnerships that help sustain and steward New Hampshire’s public lands.

The State Forester is an important position in our state. Forests provide deep environmental, social and
economic benefits. They help to store carbon, clean the air and the water; they provide jobs in the forest
products industry; they improve soils; they provide diverse habitat for wildlife species; they offer outdoor
recreational opportunities.

The Forest Society values the strong working partnerships we have with the Department of Natural and
Cultural Resources, particularly the Division of Forests and Lands. These kinds of relationships are key
to furthering the impacts forests have on our lives and livelihood. Because his resume demonstrates a
recognition of that fact, we believe Mr. Hackley will be both an effective leader for the Division of Forest
of Lands and strong advocate for our state’s forests.

Thank you for your support of his nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jadk Savage, President
Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests
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Dear Councilor Pignatelli:

Thank you for this opportunity to express the Forest Society’s support for the nomination of Patrick
Hackley as New Hampshire State Forester. For the record, I served on the preliminary review committee
which assisted Commissioner Sarah Stewart on the search for the next New Hampshire State Forester. In
that role, I strongly supported his consideration as a candidate for this important position.

Mr. Hackley’s education and work experience make him an excellent candidate. As you review his
resume, you will note his work in both the for-profit and non-profit sectors has required him to interact
with state and federal regulatory agencies, conservation organizations, private forest landowners and the
forest products industry. That ability to work with a broad range of stakeholders, especially the key New
Hampshire stakeholders, is a critical skill for the State Forester. We are confident he is committed to
maintaining the many partnerships that help sustain and steward New Hampshire’s public lands.

The State Forester is an important position in our state. Forests provide deep environmental, social and
economic benefits. They help to store carbon, clean the air and the water; they provide jobs in the forest
products industry; they improve soils; they provide diverse habitat for wildlife species; they offer outdoor
recreational opportunities.

The Forest Society values the strong working partnerships we have with the Department of Natural and
Cultural Resources, particularly the Division of Forests and Lands. These kinds of relationships are key
to furthering the impacts forests have on our lives and livelihood. Because his resume demonstrates a
recognition of that fact, we believe Mr. Hackley will be both an effective leader for the Division of Forest
of Lands and strong advocate for our state’s forests.

Thank you for your support of his nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely, ~

Jack Savage, President
Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests



